Davis Drive Middle School
School Improvement Team Agenda
Monday, December 17, 2018 — 3:15 p.m.

Room 107

3:15 Call to Order & WelCOMEe.......cooovvvveiiiiiiiiee e Charlene Gatewood, Chair
3:20 Update on DDMS Professional Learning Plan ... Suzanna Beamish
3:25 SIT Goals Breakout Session ...........ccccceevveiiieeiieiiieennnenn Team Resua & Team Forgione
3:40 Academic GOoal UPUALE(S) .. .vuuurrieriirierieeiesie e sie s ee e Team Resua
3:45 AL.07 INdicator UPAALE(S) ....eververreeieerieieriesiesiesie st Team Forgione
3:50 Sub Committee UPAE(S) ... ..ververvirieriirieieierie et SIT Members

Instructional Leadership Team (Williams & Beamish)

Equity Team (Bradian & Forgione)

Community Engagement (Miller & Swanger)

Technology (Brennan & Cooper)
4:05 Final REMArKS .......cc.ooviiiic e Mr. Williams, Principal

Meeting Minutes
Our December meeting was called to order at 3:15 pm by our chair, Charlene Gatewood.

Suzanna Beamish reviewed and updated our PLP for this year. Culturally Responsive Classroom
presentation by Christina Spears was completed on October 17, 2018. Staff received training on
the November 20th Early Release Day that focused on the Multi-Tiered Systems of Support
(MTSS) model and necessary protocols to utilize TIPS. Staff will continue to receive trainings
around MTSS from the Western Area specialist on ways to target student concerns.

Chris Forgione shared a presentation on why 110 of our students did not meet anticipated growth
as predicted by EVAAS. The common factor is that these students missed a significant number of
days from school.

Team Resua gave us our academic goal update. Intervention teacher has been coordinating with
staff to pull students who have shown a history of not making expected growth. The data has been
taken from EOG scores, | Ready assessments, and teacher input. Staff received a document
highlighting all the students who scored a 3 & 4 on the 2017-18 EOGs and did not meet
growth. These documents contain student performance data from the first quarter including
EVAAS growth data, proficiency levels, and first quarter grades. Staff will utilize this document
in the coming months to track performance and target students for academic interventions.



Team Forgione gave us a progress update on our A1.07 Indicator focusing on behavior. Data
indicates 50% response rate of teacher input. Of the responses, teachers indicate using strategies
being taught and values being reinforced. Data suggests additional clarification is needed for
teacher to assess use of strategies being taught to reinforce values.

Our subcommittee leaders gave an update and progress report. Most committees did not meet on
December 3, 2018 due to a special meeting being called to talk about a new principal for DDMS.

Mr. Williams gave his final remarks to us concerning great works we have done and are doing
here at DDMS. He reminded us that the new leaders coming in will rely on all of us for help and
guidance in meeting our SIT goals for this year.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:17 pm.



